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Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: B &V Utley [utley@hypermax.net.au]

Sent:  Thursday, 17 November 2005 5:28 PM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Inquiry into Commonweaith Waste Management Bill 2005 The Chair. Judith Troeth

Our home is Yeltu Park. The cattle paddock surrounds Fishers Ridge, the proposed Nuclear Waste Facility.
Hope for the future suddenly diminished when we first heard of what may happen to this defense land . The
drainage system is so crucial to such an immense area surrounding it. The fragile nature of the soils and
much native growth would feel the pressure of constant movement of traffic etc. Surely, there are more
secure places in Australia to consider for a place for such a once in a lifetime decision!
Sincerely,
Barry and Valerie Utley

18/11/2005





